
STUDENT BULLETIN

Tuesday, February 21, 1967

LOST: Greg Watts has lost his English text The Complete Deader. If anyone 
finds it please return it to the office. Thank you.

FOR SALE: 1966 Volkswagen— $1̂ -50. Must sell by March 31*
White vinyl interior 
Sea-blue color 
White side-wall tires 
Emergency— light switch

Contact Rita Lidstrom, Box 891 or TU 5-1123*

YOUTH WITNESS WEEK: March 18-26 has been designated "Youth Witness Week.." 
This is the interim between winter and spring quarters. This will 
be an evangelistic invasion in support of the new Assembly of God 
work at Issaquah as per present plans. This will be the District 
CA Department, Sectional CA leadership and the College working in 
co-ordinated action. Brother Hunter will be leading the effort as 
far as the College share in it is concerned.

FROM THE REGISTRAR: REGISTRATION for spring quarter classes closes for
students now on campus Tuesday, February 21st. Those not registered 
by today must wait until March 27 to register.

ALL students not registering for spring classes at this time are to 
complete, notice of discontinuance so that the Registrar's office may 
account for them.

ATTENTION: Mr. Henry Portin will be featured on NORTHWEST TRAVELER at 7:00 p.m.
V/ednesday, February 22nd on KOMO TV. Mr. Portin is a member of the North­
west College Board of directors.

LOST: Zondervan Bible dictionary— If found, return to Dorothy Fellows.


